FDP Communications Committee Meeting
8:00 a.m., Monday, September 16, 2013
[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes - The minutes from the January 2013 meeting were approved. A Communications Committee meeting was not held at the May 2013 FDP meeting.
New FDP Logo – The Communications Committee was asked by the Executive Committee to consider a new logo possibly based upon GUIRR’s new logo, http://sites.nationalacademies.org/PGA/guirr/index.htm
The Committee did not believe that the GUIRR logo was a good model for the FDP logo. But, it was discussed that Phase VI may be a good time to freshen up or re-energize the current FDP logo. It was noted that the logo looks different on different items. For example, the committee felt that the logo on the cup has the best look. Having the University component represented in some manner in the logo was discussed as the current logo seems to lean more toward the Federal component. The report back to the Executive Committee will be that the Communications Committee is interested in what the process and the budget would be for exploring a new logo design. 
The meeting was adjourned .
